
 

DATE  : January 21, 2021 

TO  : PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF PRESCHOOL 

FROM  : MRS. CAROL B. SEMING 
    Principal, Preschool Department 

SUBJECT : PARENTS – PRINCIPAL CONFERENCE (PPC) 
 
  
A pleasant day to you. 

In our desire to continue reaching out to parents to clear their concerns on online learning and 
other school matters, there will be an online Parents-Principal Conference (PPC) on January 28, 
2021, 9:00-10:00 am.  

Should you be interested to join, please fill in the Google Form PPC Sign up Form by January 
26, 2021. Only those who have registered will be given the Google Meet Link through email. 

A maximum of 250 parents can join per session. Each session will be recorded so that in case 
you cannot attend it, you can access the recording. Simply email ps@jca.edu.ph to request to 
view the recording. Viewing will be available from February 1 to 3, 2021. 

For a more productive PPC, we request parents to conduct themselves with proper decorum; 
failure to do so would merit a PPC reset or cancellation. 

It is our joy to hear from you and work together with you to help our children succeed in their 
online learning. 

Thank you and God bless!

https://forms.gle/fYyXhWWpGq2ht3nn7
mailto:ps@jca.edu.ph

